January 27, 1925

EFr,. F. B. Breocks
Gopidendale, Washington

Dear ¥r. Brooks:

Your letter address @d to the Rouad Commitiee
of the Commarcial Club was received.

#e have taken up thao matier as requested with
a number of cur local friends and have asked thal they
write our fenator snd Representatives, also to those
whom - they know Trepresenting the counties.

e apureciute very ruch your interest taken in
this much needed road and welieve that you are the
logical man to represent this, as well as your own com-
munity at Olynpia, should you Tind it necessary to go.

If we can be of any further servies, would be
glud to have you mugnesﬁ\and we will irmediately endeavor
to respond. ; ;

Yours truly,

Chairman, ROAD COMMITTRR
TOPPENISE COVMNERCIAL CLUB
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